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SECP OFFICIALS PARTICIPATE IN TRAINING ON ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING & 
FRAUD PREVENTION 

 

ISLAMABAD – February 14, 2008: The Securities and Exchange Commission of 
Pakistan (SECP) conducted a comprehensive training program on “Anti Money 
Laundering & Fraud Prevention” in coordination with M/s Terrapin International, 
world leading financial training company from January 28 to February 02, 2008 in 
a local hotel in Islamabad.  

More than 25 officers of SECP serving in the areas of Securities Market, 
Enforcement, Registration, Specialized Companies, Insurance, Law & Audit 
participated in the training.  

The program was part of a series of development initiatives taken by SECP to build 
capacity of its professionals. A series of “Management Development Programs” for 
all officers of SECP has already been started wherein 170 officers have been trained 
so far in the competencies like leadership, decision making, conflict management, 
creative thinking etc.   

The management of SECP is determined to provide world class training & 
development opportunities to its valuable human resources so that they can 
achieve the objectives of the Commission and in broader perspective serve the non-
banking financial sector of Pakistan & its investors in an effective manner. 


